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The  Annual  Meeting  of  the  Friends  will  be  January  3rd,   1990,   immediately
preceding   Books   Between   Bites.      The   nominating  committee  will  present  the
slate  of  officers:     President  Edith  Rossiter;   1st  Vice-President,     Sally  Mel-
nik;   2nd  Vice-President,   Connie  Requarth.r    Other  nominations  will  be  accepted
from  the  floor  at  this  time.

of f icers  are  elected  for  one-year  terms  by  a  majority  vote  of   the  mem-
bers  present.

The   Board  of  Directors  is  composed  of  15  members  including  two  off icers
and  the  immediate  past  president.     Directors  are  elected  for  3-year  terms  and
can  serve  two  consecutive  terms.

1990   FINE  ARTS   FILM   SERIES

Decatur's   serious   filmgoers'   favorite   series   is   about  to  commence.
Thanks  to  the  Unitarian  Universalist  Fellowship  of  Decatur,   the  Decatur  Area
Arts  Coun-cil,   and  the  Decatur  Public  Library  subscribers  will  be  able  to  see
well-respected  English  and  Foreign  Language  f ilms  that  have  not  played  previ-
ously  in  Decatur  theatres.

PELLE   THE   CONQUERER      (Danish/Swedish)
HIGH  HOPES   (British)
CHOCOIjAT   (French)
A  WORLD  APART   (American)
SALAAM   BOMBAY   ( Indian)
A   TAXING  WOMAN   (Japanese)

January  13
January  27
February  10
February  24
March   10
March   24

All  foreign  language  films  have  subtitles.

All  films  will  be  shown  at  5:00  p.in.   and  7:30  p.in.   except  the  first  film
which  will  be  shown  at  5:00  p.in.   and  8:00  p.in.   due  to  its  length.     Tickets  for
the  entire  series  can  be  purchased  for  $15  from  the  Decatur  Area  A£.ts  Council
by  sending  a  check  with  a  self-addressed  stamped  envelope  to  Fine  Arts  Series,
Decatur  Arts  Council,   P.   0.   Box  1607,   Decatur,   11,   62525.     Tickets  can  also  be
purchased  at  the  Library's  administrative   offices   and   at   the   Decatur  Arts
Council  office,   1389  Brozio  Lane.     In  addition,   series  tickets  will  be  sold  at
the  door.     Tickets  for  individual  films  will  be  sold  for  $4  at  the  door,  with
seating  based  on  available  space  only.

NEW   SOUND   SYSTEM
The  Friends  of  the  Library  Board  has  agreed  to  purchase  a  new  sound  sys-
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